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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
S3-S6 Careers Event 
 
A careers event for S3 - S6 pupils will take place in Lesmahagow High School on Wednesday, 15th 
November, from 2.15 - 4.15 pm.   We are delighted to inform you that a wide range of universities, 
colleges, training providers, local businesses and career experts have confirmed that they are able 
to attend, and we hope that several others will also be able to join us.   
 
Participants will include the Army, Aspire, Border Biscuits, City of Glasgow College, East Kilbride 
and District Engineering Group Training Association, Eric Watson Financial Solutions Ltd., 
Glasgow Caledonian University, Glasgow Kelvin College, Glasgow School of Art, Goethe Institute 
for German Language, Hamilton Information Project for Youth, Heriot Watt University, H.M.R.C., 
LAGTA Group Training, Lanarkshire Catering College, New College Lanarkshire, Nursing School 
Admissions, Police Scotland, Royal Air Force, SCILT – Scotland’s National Centre for Languages, 
Scottish Ambulance Service, Skills Development Scotland, Skills Exchange Scotland, South 
Lanarkshire College, Tesco, University of Edinburgh, University of Glasgow, University of St 
Andrews, University of Stirling, University of Strathclyde and University of the West of Scotland. 
 
The careers event is an excellent opportunity for pupils to consider the range of educational, 
employment and training opportunities available to them and to plan their career pathway.  All 
pupils will have the opportunity to visit the event for twenty five minutes during class time. There 
will also be an additional session, from 3.45 – 4.15 pm, which parents and carers are invited to 
attend with the pupils. This will provide an opportunity to ask more in depth questions about the 
options available to school leavers.  We look forward to welcoming you to this event.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Barbara Lee,  
Depute Head Teacher 


